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Dear friends of Carol Lusignea,

We are grateful for the outpouring of affection and admiration you shared with us upon Carol’s passing
last year. We have heard meaningful stories about how she shaped people’s lives for the better by
helping students build confidence and leadership skills, helping athletes to develop a “never quit”
attitude, and even enhancing the careers of her colleagues so they, too, could improve the quality of
young lives. In Carol’s honor, we have some exciting news to share!

The Lusignea family is pleased to announce the formation of the Carol Lusignea Memorial Fund to carry
on Carol’s interests and aspirations. The fund is dedicated to the improvement of education, wellness,
and sports for students and athletes ages K-12 through school districts and community organizations,
including the annual Carol Lusignea Memorial Award given to a senior at Lower Moreland High School.

As a Lower Moreland Elementary Health & Physical Education Teacher for over 25 years, Carol created
effective and fun ways to teach health and wellness. She delivered a quality and equal learning
experience and made sure each student participated and enjoyed their day. Beyond the classroom,
Carol coached varsity field hockey for over 20 years, supported the American Heart Association,
created the Pine Road Elementary Jump Rope Team for students to exercise, learn routines, and
perform to audiences, and was a member of several school district health and facility planning
committees. Carol knew the value of improving kids' lives. 

Let’s keep doing the good work! We are asking you to help make this mission successful by making a gift
to the Carol Lusignea Memorial Fund. Our goal is to raise enough money to set up this fund as a
reliable and relevant giving source in the community for years and years to come. Your gift will create a
positive, long-term difference for the younger generation. The attached flyer summarizes our mission
and will tell you how to make a tax deductible contribution to the Carol Lusignea Memorial Fund.
Updates will be provided to keep all donors aware of the organizations and programs that receive
these grants. Please join us.

With appreciation and devotion,

Bill
Bill Lusignea, and children Lauren Whiteside, Lindsay Kiracofe, Brian Lusignea

“Be Nice. Be Kind. Be Healthy. Be Strong.” 

- Carol’s motto with her students
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